MARIA WESSLEN AND JAIMAL THIND, University of Toronto
What Next? - A Guided Discussion

This is an interactive workshop where participants will have the opportunity to share their experiences in teaching first year
calculus and addressing student success rates. Discussions centred on a couple of given questions will take place in small
groups allowing everyone to participate. Participants will receive feedback and ideas from other instructors on projects that
they are implementing, or are considering implementing. A goal of the workshop is to help participants identify promising large
scale and small scale initiatives for their own departments, including several which require little or no additional resources.



